
 

 

 
 
 
27 July 2023 
 
 

Spreyton Raceday Amenities Building Construction Works 
Power Outage – Tuesday 02 Aug 23 and Wednesday 03 Aug 23 

 
 
All personnel at Spreyton Racecourse are advised that there will be power outages next week, 02 and 
03 August 2023, affecting the day stalls and stable blocks. 
 
The power outages are required to enable the safe disconnection of the aerial power supply from the 
existing amenities building and relocate that aerial power supply to the temporary accommodation 
buildings in the main car park.  
 
The power outages are planned to occur as follows: 
 

• Tuesday, 02 August 23 – 1100hrs to 1600hrs (disconnection and relocation of aerial power 
supply) 

 

• Wednesday, 03 August 23 – 1100hrs to 1230hrs (connect aerial power supply into new 
switchboard at temporary accommodation buildings) 

 
Thank you for your cooperation during these critical works. 
 
Tasracing Projects and Assets 
 
  

 


